
Friday 20th March, 2020 

 

COVID-19 Update-School Closures 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you to everyone who has already provided us with most of the following information 

but late last night the Government printed a list of occupations that they are classing as key 

workers, so we need you to complete the form below.  From Monday 23rd March 2020 the 

school will only be open to vulnerable pupils and pupils whose parents’ occupations are 

included in the list below.  The Government has also advised that if you do have child care at 

home this should be the first option to minimise the risk of spreading the infection. 
 

Please indicate which category you fit into with a tick 

 
 

At this stage the Government has also stated that children with at least one parent or 

carer who are identified as a key workers can send their children to school if required. 

Health & Social Care: 

 Doctors 

 Nurses 

 Midwives 

 Paramedic 

 Social workers 

 Home carers 

 Staff required to maintain health 
and social care sector 

  Education & Childcare 

 Nursery & Teaching staff 

 Social workers 

 Specialist education 
professionals who will remain 
active 

 

Public Safety & National Security 

 Civilians 

 Police Officers (including key 
contractors) 

 Fire & Rescue Service 

 Prison Service 

 National Security Role 

  Transport 
Involved with keeping air, water, road 
and rail transport operational 
 

 

Food and other necessary goods 

 This includes those involved in 
food production, processing, 
distribution and sale 

 those essential to the provision of 
other goods (e.g. hygiene, 
medical) 

  Utilities and Communication  

 Involved with oil, gas, electricity and 
water (including sewerage) 

 In primary industry supplies 

 Telecommunications 

 Post and delivery services 

 Waste disposal 

 

Key national and local government 
including: 

 Administrative occupations 
essential to the effective delivery 
of the Covid-19 response 

  Other Workers essential to delivering 
key public services 

 



If you believe you fall into one of the key worker categories please email (or return the 

slip below) to the office with the following information: 
 

Please complete all of the relevant sections as we will be planning our staffing levels for 

Monday, based on the responses. 

 

Information 
 

Responses 

Name of child/ren  
 

Class/es  
 

Will you require a school place for your 
child/ren?    

Yes or No 

Will this be full-time or part time?  
 

 

If part-time what days would you require? 
 

 

Would you child require a school dinner? 
 

Yes or No 

Self-isolation 
 

Are you currently self-isolating? 
 

Yes or No 

If you are self-isolating will you require a 
school place for your child/ren after this 
period? 

Yes or No 

Will this be full-time or part time?  
 

 

If part-time what days would you require? 
 

 

Would you child require a school dinner? 
 

Yes or No 

Additional Provision 
 

Would you use a breakfast club (starting at 
8am) if we could provide one? 

 

Would you use an after school club 
(finishing at 5pm) if we could provide one? 

 

Would you require similar levels of 
childcare during the Easter Holidays if we 
could provide this? 

 

 

 

Please inform the school office immediately of any changes, e.g. if you go into self-

isolation or changes in work patterns. 


